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KAM/ELB/SUL/Harvest 2022 
 
5th October 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Careers, 
 
At Westlands Primary School we will be celebrating Harvest with an assembly this year, and the children have been 
learning some Harvest songs to sing.  On Friday we will be having a themed RE day around giving thanks. 
 
We are aware of the current financial situation and the pressure it places on families, and would very much like to 
offer a donation to the local food bank during the Harvest season to help those less fortunate than ourselves.  
 
If you would like to donate some non-perishable food items, however big or small and only if you have items you can 
readily spare, then please send them into school with your children over the next few days and no later than 
Wednesday 12th October.  We will create a hamper with the donations received and deliver it to a local food bank on 
behalf of the whole school community.  
 
Thank you in advance for your valued support at what is a very difficult time for so many families. 
 

 
 
Mrs K Mirams 
Executive Headteacher 


